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School Newsletter 

End of Year Organisation 
We have a wonderful last two weeks planned at the Heights! 
Please see below for details about our different activities. All 
student awards to be considered for a higher level (Gold or 
Principal’s Award) are to be brought in this week. The last 
regular assembly for the year will be held this Friday. 

Christmas Concert 
The Christmas Concert will be held tomorrow evening. The 
school gates will open at 5:00pm. The students will be 
performing items in the COLA area starting at 5:30pm. The 
whole school will then go to the back playground to enjoy the 
band playing Christmas songs and carols. All whole school 
events are proudly alcohol-free. 
In case of inclement weather, the concert will be cancelled as 
there are not adequate undercover areas. If this occurs, the 
students will perform their items at the conclusion of the 
Presentation Day. The announcement will be made via the 
Skoolbag App. 

OOSH @ The Heights 
New Lambton District OOSH have started to move into the 
areas that they will be operating from next year. As you could 
imagine this is a huge logistic exercise and I thank the people 
who have assisted. The on-site OOSH will be known as New 
Lambton District OOSH – The Heights. 

Presentation Day 
Presentation Day will be held on Wednesday 14th December 
commencing at 10:00am under the school COLA. All students 
will be recognised for their wonderful efforts throughout the 
year. All families are invited to share a picnic lunch after the 
formalities have concluded. 

Party Day 
A note was sent out last week about Party Day. Although there 
is no cost, we still require the permission slip to be returned to 
the school as soon as possible. Replacement notes are available 
from the office. Students are to bring their own lunch, however 
the P&C will kindly provide a free canteen for students to enjoy 
at recess. 

School safety 
If you require access to the school during 9:15am–3:15pm, 
please ensure that the school gates are closed after entry and 
departure from the grounds. 

Enrolments for 2017 
We are currently projecting under our enrolment capacity of 82 
children. At this point in time, our school has spaces available 
for non-local students in 2017. Please feel free to share this 
information with parents who may be interested. 

P&C Meeting 
It was lovely attending the meeting last night. The P&C have 
done an outstanding job this year. They have worked tirelessly 
in supporting our school. Thank you! 

Kind Donations 
The December Out of Uniform Day donations are being put 
towards gifts for people staying at Ronald McDonald House 
over the Christmas period. We were in a position to facilitate 
this as we had already raised enough money for our World 
Vision Sponsor Child, Jesman. 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 2016 

Term 4 Dates Event 

Thursday 8th December 5:00pm – 7:30pm 
Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 13th December Principal’s afternoon tea 

Wednesday 14th December 10:00am Presentation Day  

Thursday 15th December Party Day 

Friday 16th December Last day of school – Talent 
Quest and  

Friday 16th December 2:45pm Year 2 Farewell and 
Clap-out 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 2017 

Term 1, 2017 Dates Event 

Friday 27th January 2017 School Development Day – 
STAFF ONLY 

Monday 30th January 2017 Years 1 and 2 return 

Thursday 2nd February 2017 Kindergarten begins 

http://www.newlambhti-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

P&C News 

Canteen Reminder 
Canteen is on Thursday this term due to swimming on Friday. 
Our Thursday canteen volunteers for this week are Fiona 
Cushing and Marion Hyde. Canteen is held between 12:45pm 
and 1:10pm (recess time). Please make sure you can setup at 
12:30pm ready for this time. Thank you. 
If you have any queries you can contact the P&C via email 
nlhipandc@gmail.com 
 

Christmas Concert – Helpers Needed 
The School Christmas Concert on is tomorrow, Thursday 
8th December. Parents are needed to help decorate the stage 
and COLA in the morning. Volunteers are also needed to help 
man the P&C Stall before and after the concert. There will be 
snacks, drinks and light up toys available to buy on the night. If 
you are able to help either with set up or on the night please 
email the P&C nlhipandc@gmail.com or drop a note in the P&C 
drop box outside the office. Thanks. 
 

Cake Stall 
Thank you everyone who helped make the cake stall a success 
this year. Over $600 was raised! So thank you to all who made 
something for the stall and also to those who helped run the 
stall on the day. 
 

Christmas Raffle  
Don’t forget to hand back you raffle tickets (whether sold or 
unsold). Extra tickets are available from the office. 
 

Thank You 
The P&C would like to give Woolworths Kotara a big thank you 
for their donation of cards, folders and maps for the school. 
They are also the Woolworths who provided all the ingredients 
for the Jamie Oliver Food Revolution earlier in the year. As a 
thank you for their involvement with the food revolution we 
gifted them one of the schools recipe books which they loved 
as they are thinking of doing something similar for a staff 
recipe book. So maybe next time you are in shopping you could 
say hi and thank them for supporting our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   
Congratulations to all our award winners from last week! 
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